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NMSF/HBBV-Practicals/24-25                                                                                 Date: 20/ 11 / 2024. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Workshop of Practicals Training for Students of Std. VI, 

for Homi Bhabha Balvaidnyanik Competition (HBBVC) 24-25. 

(Students of Std. VII & VIII are also welcome to join the workshop) 

As in the past several years, Navi Mumbai Science Foundation (NMSF) is conducting a 

workshop of Practicals’ Training for Students of Std. VI, this year too, for Homi Bhabha 

Balvaidnyanik Competition (HBBVC) 2024–25. This workshop is being organized at Fr. 

Agnel Multipurpose School, Sector 9A, Vashi, Navi Mumbai. The details of the workshop 

are given below:  

Workshop related information 

Venue: Fr. Agnel Multipurpose school, Sector-9A, Vashi, Navi Mumbai-400703. 

Date & Timings: Sunday, 22nd Dec., 2024 (9.30 am to 4.30 pm).                                             

Registration Fee: Rs. 1500/-only, per student.   

(Registration is on “First-cum-First Served” Basis; Number of seats is limited)   

                                       

Important: No fee for those students who attended the theory classes                     

for HBBVC-2024; but registration is a must for them too). 

 

Further details of the workshop and mode of payment are available on the website 

http://www.navimumbaisciencefoundation.org. You are requested to give wide publicity 

to this workshop in your school for good participation from your students. While the 

Balvaidnyanik examination is for students of  Std. VI, students of VII and VIII are  also 

encouraged to join it as they too will get a rich experience of “Hands-on” experiments.               

 

With warm regards 

    (A.K. Rajarajan) 

Vice Chairman, NMSF. 
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